
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Monday, December 03, 2018 12:05 PM 
Jeff Bates 

FILED 121312018 
DOCUMENT NO. 07363-2018 
FPSC- COMMISSION CLERK 

Cc: Margo DuVal; Mark Long; Lee Eng Tan; angie.mccall@ftr.com 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20180171-TP- Frontier Florida/Level 3 Telecom amendment 

Jeff, 

Per your request below, the docket title has been changed from: 

Request for approval of Amendment No. 3 to interconnection agreement between Frontier Florida 
LLC and Level3 Telecom of Florida, LP. 

to: 

Request for approval of Amendment No. 3 to interconnection, unbundling, and resale agreement 
between Frontier Florida LLC and Level 3 Telecom of Florida, LP. 

Dorothy 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2018 11:41 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Margo DuVal; Mark Long; Lee Eng Tan; angie.mccall@ftr.com 
Subject: Docket No. 20180171-TP- Frontier Florida/Level 3 Telecom amendment 

Dorothy, 

Please change the docket title to show "interconnection, unbundling, and resale agreement" since those items are also 
included in the agreement. The transmittal letter includes the collocation element, but that appears to be incorrect since 
it doesn't appear that element wasn't included in the underlying agreement or added in the two previous amendments. 

Frontier/Angie, FYI for future reference. 

Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
v- {850) 413-6538 
F- {850) 413-6539 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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